
August 17, 2024

Cannon Firing

Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the Warrnambool Garrison will 
be firing a cannon at 5.30pm, Saturday 17 August 2024. The Garrison Safety 
Officer reserves the right to cancel or alter the time of firing. For enquiries contact 
Flagstaff Hill on phone 5559 4600.

Have your say on the Draft Warrnambool Parking Strategy.

The parking strategy will provide a framework for the future supply and manage-
ment of on and off-street parking in Warrnambool.
To have your say go to www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au or write to:

Manager Sustainability and Compliance
PO Box 198
Warrnambool 3280

Submissions close 5pm August 22, 2024. 

Have your say
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